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To Whom So Ever It May Concern 

Re: Additional communication (read as Bridge letter) related to the Report on Controls Placed in 
Operation and Tests of Operating Effectiveness – 01-Apr-2024 to 30-June-2024 (the “SOC 1 Report”)  

HighRadius Corporation, to be referred as HighRadius hereafter, recognizes the need to maintain an 
appropriate internal control environment and report on the effectiveness of, as well as material changes 
to, its system of internal control. This letter confirms that based on our records, and to the best of our 
knowledge, for the period 01-Apr-2024 to 30-June-2024, we are not aware of any material changes to 
the system of internal control, nor has anything come to our attention that we believe would impact the 
conclusions reached in the SOC 1 Report.  

In order to conclude upon the design and effectiveness of internal controls at HighRadius, you also 
should request and read the SOC 1 report for period 01-Apr-2023 through 31-Mar-2024. This letter is 
not intended to be a substitute for the SOC 1 report, or to provide you with a certification of 
HighRadius internal controls, or to suggest to you that HighRadius has performed a separate 
evaluation of its controls for the purposes of producing this letter.  

Sincerely,  
Vartika Saxena 
VP – Cyber Security 
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